
 
 

May 11, 2023 
 

The Honorable Julie A. Su  
Acting Secretary 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue NW  
Washington D.C. 20210 

 
Dear Acting Secretary Su: 

 
On behalf of The National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC), the standard setting 



                                 
Jon Godfread     Scott White  
NAIC Vice President    NAIC Secretary-Treasurer  
Commissioner     Commissioner  
North Dakota Insurance Department  


